Gewerkschaft Erziehung und Wissenschaft /
Hauptvorstand

President

The President of the Portuguese Republic
Anibal Cavaco Silva
Calcada da Ajuda

P-349-022 LISBOA

Fax: +35-1213 6146 11

1 December 2011
UT/kg

Dear Mr. President,

Our colleagues from FENPROF informed us about the alarming developments in the
education system in Portugal. We assure our colleagues working in the Portuguese education
system of our entire solidarity when it comes to not only maintain the country’s education
system but to improve and further develop it. “Education is a Human right” is our basic
principle: “Quality Education for All”.

The GEW, the German education union, organizing some 260.000 education workers, calls on
you to withdraw the cuts and instead increase expenditures in education. Slashing
expenditures in education will only aggravate the current financial and monetary crisis.

Investments in education, however, produce future perspectives and avoid substantial poverty
of the generations to come.

Sincerely,
Mﬂ% Zn e
Ulrich Théne

GEW-Hauptvorstand - Postfach 90 04 09 - 60444 Frankfurt am Main - Hausanschrift: Reifenberger StraBe 21 - 60489 Frankfurt am Main
Telefon (0 69) 7 89 73-0 - Fax (0 69) 7 89 73-2 01 - Internet: http://www.gew.de
Bankkonto | 000 229 500 - SEB AG Filiale Frankfurt am Main - (BLZ 500 101 1)
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Dear Prime Minister,

Our colleagues from FENPROF informed us about the alarming developments in the
education system in Portugal. We assure our colleagues working in the Portuguese education
system of our entire solidarity when it comes to not only maintain the country’s education
system but to improve and further develop it. “Education is a Human right” is our basic
principle: “Quality Education for All”.

The GEW, the German education union, organizing some 260.000 education workers, calls on
you to withdraw the cuts and instead increase expenditures in education. Slashing
expenditures in education will only aggravate the current financial and monetary crisis.

Investments in education, however, produce future perspectives and avoid substantial poverty
of the generations to come.

Sincerely,
[tk Z«c
Ulrich Théne

GEW-Hauptvorstand - Postfach 90 04 09 - 60444 Frankfurt am Main - Hausanschrift: Reifenberger StraBe 21 - 60489 Frankfurt am Main
Telefon (0 69) 7 89 73-0 - Fax (0 69) 7 89 73-2 01 - Internet: http: //www.gew.de
Bankkonto 1 000 229 500 - SEB AG Filiale Frankfurt am Main - (BLZ 500 101 11)
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Dear Minister Crato,

Our colleagues from FENPROF informed us about the alarming developments in the
education system in Portugal. We assure our colleagues working in the Portuguese education
system of our entire solidarity when it comes to not only maintain the country’s education
system but to improve and further develop it. “Education is a Human right” is our basic
principle: “Quality Education for All”.

The GEW, the German education union, organizing some 260.000 education workers, calls on
you to withdraw the cuts and instead increase expenditures in education. Slashing
expenditures in education will only aggravate the current financial and monetary crisis.

Investments in education, however, produce future perspectives and avoid substantial poverty
of the generations to come.

Sincerely,
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Ulrich Thone

GEW-Hauptvorstand - Postfach 90 04 09 - 60444 Frankfurt am Main - Hausanschrift: Reifenberger StraBie 2/ - 60489 Frankfurt am Main
Telefon (0 69) 7 89 73-0 - Fax (0 69) 7 89 73-2 01 - Internet: http: //www.gew.de
Bankkonto 1 000 229 500 - SEB AG Filiale Frankfurt am Main - (BLZ 500 101 11)



